The

Birkenhead Park

School

ANY QUESTIONS?

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the
school community at the Welcome Event, but in
the meantime, please feel free to get in touch
and ask us any questions.

Pauline Kirwan
Year 7 Pastoral Leader

If you have any questions, Pauline Kirwan will be very happy to answer
them.

Please call the school on 0151 652 1574 or email her directly on
pki@birkenheadparkschool.com



